
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

In Reply, Please Refer I o 

file No. 

P. 0. Box 51930 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70151 
December 19, 1986 

Mr. James H. Lesar 
Attorney at Law 
918 F Street, N.W., 
Room 509 
Washington, D. C. 20004 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of 
Information Act request on William Bradford Huie and his 
book He Slew the Dreamer. 

Please be advised that your request is currently being 
reviewed to determine if we have the records you are seeking. 
You will be advised at the earliest possible date concerning 
the results of this review. 

Very truly yours, 

JOHN J. O'CONNOR 
Special Agent in Charge 
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E. MICHAEL KAHOE 
Assistant Special Agent in Charge 


